
 

 

 

RECREATIONAL PATHWAY CROSSING OF RICHMOND STREET   
MUNICIPAL CLASS ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #2 

 
 

 

The City of London has retained AECOM to undertake a Schedule ‘C’ Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment (Class EA) to evaluate alternative solutions and design alternatives 
for a recreational crossing of Richmond Street north of Sunningdale Road and associated 
pathway alignment. 

 
The second Public Information Centre (PIC) is scheduled for Wednesday April 22, 2015 at 
Mother Teresa Catholic Secondary School, 1065 Sunningdale Road East from 4:30 pm to 
7:30 pm. This meeting will be an open house format with no formal presentation being made. 
Information presented will include design alternatives to address the preferred planning solution, 
an overview of the related advantages and disadvantages of each alternative and the selection 
of the recommended design. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to attend and provide comments specific to the project.  
The project team will be available to answer questions and provide information related to the 
project.   
 
Once the alternatives and recommendations have been reviewed with interested parties, an 
Environmental Study Report (ESR) will be prepared to document all of the stages of the study. 
This document will be available for public review for a period of 30 calendar days. 
 
Comments and information regarding this project are being collected to assist in meeting the 
requirements of the Environmental Assessment Act. This material will be maintained on file for 
use during the project and will become part of the public record, with the exception of personal 
information.  Comments received will be used in accordance with the Freedom of Information 
and Protection of Privacy Act. 
 
If you wish to obtain additional information about the study or provide input at any point during 
the study, please contact any of the following Project Team members: 
 
 
Tony Fediw, P.Eng., 
Project Manager 
 AECOM Canada 
250 York Street, Suite 410 
London ON, N6A 6K2 
Tel: 519-963-5898 
Email: antony.fediw@aecom.com 
 

Karl Grabowski, P.Eng., 
Transportation Design Engineer 
The Corporation of the City of London 
300 Dufferin Avenue 
London ON, N6A 4L9 
Tel: 519-661-2500 Ext. 5071 
Email: kgrabows@london.ca 
 

 

Additional information is available on the City of London website: 
http://www.london.ca/residents/Environment/EAs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
 


